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The meeting was called to order at 7:35 PM by Joe O’Connell.  

 

New members: None 

Guest speaker: None 

Secretary’s Report: 1st motion Dave Maloney, 2nd Glen Mayers. Minutes unanimously 
approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: None to report 

Committee Reports: 

o Public Outreach/Education: Liz Baker discussed the importance of outreach 
programs and volunteering. 

o Scientific: None to report 

o Newsletter: Seeking volunteer for newsletter editor 

o MSBA Report: None to report 

Old Business: None to report 

New Business: 

o 1st motion Dave Maloney, 2nd Mike Turnell. Proposed bylaw changes were unanimously 

approved. 

o Two financial reviewers for our ad hoc Audit Committee have been selected: Rodney Olah 

and Samantha Hoague. 

o Seeking a Webmaster with knowledge of Wordpress software. Contact Dave 
Maloney. 

o David Muns spoke on pollinator program. Check email for details. 

Raffle      

Meeting adjourned at 9:00pm 

The next meeting will be on 8/1 at 7:30 pm at the USDA Professional Development Center 
on 67 Thomas Johnson Drive. 


